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March 2024 Regular Schedule 

Monday 1pm - 4pm The Links Pub, Heeley Road, St Annes - Dancing, Dominoes, Darts, Pool, 

Bingo.  

Tuesday  1pm - 4pm Fun & laughter at The Vic Pub, Church Rd, St Annes - alternate weeks with 
Johnny Roxx and other artists. See poster on page 3. 

Wednesday 

10.30am - 12noon  

12.30pm 
 

The Palace at 18, Garden Street, St Annes - tea/coffee & chat  

Lunch with Just Good Friends after the above meeting. Various venues. 

Thursday 

10am - 12 noon  

2pm 

7pm 

Keep Fit & Dance at the Drive Methodist Church, Clifton Drive, St Annes.  

Meet-up at Bernie Worsfold’s house. Please speak to Bev for details. 

The Water’s Edge for Curry Night  - see page 3 for details.   

Friday 1.30pm  Lunch with Linda Ballinger and Paul Millington. Please see Bev for venue. 

Saturday 2pm - 4pm 
Well Community Centre, St Albans Road, St Annes - Tea and chat with 

speakers & activities. Word games- Bingo - Music - see March Programme 

below. 

Sunday 12.30pm Lunch at the Clifton Park Hotel and the Water’s Edge. See page 3 for 
details. (Please note new contact for Clifton Park.)  

Saturday at the  
Well Community Centre  

2 - 4pm 

MARCH 2024 

2nd Jon's Name The Place Quiz   

9th Beetle Drive   

16th Let's Have A Riddle!  

See if you can solve the 

riddles. 

23rd An Afternoon with ABBA. 

Singalong/dance to the 

sights and sounds of ABBA  

30th Bingo  

For information telephone: Bev Sykes: 07557 734233  

Website: www.justgoodfriends.org.uk  -   

www.facebook.com/justgoodfriendsNW/  

Editor: Celia Burgess 

The 75 Club Draw 
The winning number in the 75 Club 

draw for February was 85  and the lucky 
winner was  

John Derby 

You can see from the photo that 
winning the monthly raffle  always 
delights the winner. We are probably all 
familiar with the saying “You can't win if 
you don't play” so if you fancy chancing 
your luck, have a chat with Jean Mason 
at any of the meetings on a Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Saturday and she will 
be happy to give you all the details.   

Sunday 10th March 

Happy Mother’s Day!

http://justgoodfriends.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/justgoodfriendsNW/


Ellen and Graham Thomas 

Partygoers enjoying 
the day 

Kelvin Gardiner & 
Debbie Harrison 

Joanne Campbell, Graham Thomas and Marlene Hogg - our 
lovely trolley ‘dollies’ on the day 

Helen & John Munn 

Fabulous 
morning at The 

Palace on St 
Valentine’s Day 

when we all 
enjoyed the 

excellent raffle 
and cakes. 
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JGF Dining out 

Wednesdays:  

Bev books a table at various venues for 
us on a Wednesday after our meeting at 
St Annes Palace.   

Please let her know if you would like to 
join us. Her number is 07557 734233. 

Thursdays:  

Curry Night  

Curry Night at the Water’s Edge on 
Heyhouses Lane is a great evening out - 
come and join us every Thursday 6.30 for 
7pm.  

Please call Bev if you would like to attend.  

Sunday lunch - 12.30pm 

We meet at both the Water’s Edge and Clifton Park hotel on Clifton 
Drive South. If you would like to join us at the Water’s Edge call Bev. 
To meet at Clifton Park call Sheila on 07486 466855. 

The food is great at both venues and  
it’s a lovely way to spend a Sunday afternoon after lunch. 

 March Birthdays 
1 Jacky Ramage 
3 Winifred Ball 
4 Diane Lee 
5 Joanne Moxham 
7 Victoria Wilson 
9 Hilary Pape 
10 Stephanie Whiteside 
13 Patricia Cowell 
17 Chris Price 
18 Stella Grimshaw 
19 Celia Burgess 
19 Julie Rodgers 
21 Eric Hornby 
22 Pat McEvoy 
22 Andy Rodgers 
24 Eric Coates 
24 Alfie Wilson 
24 Susan Hornby 
27 Vernon Allen 
29 Anne Brown 
31 David Beddows 

 

Happy birthday to all with March 
birthdays & congratulations to 

those of you with extra  ‘special’ 
birthdays. 

For those of you who may not 
know him, this cuddly bear is 
Cyril.  

Back in June last year, he was 
given to Bev with love from 
John and Bev’s grand-
daughter Isla suggested she 
keep him for a while then 
pass him on to other JGF 
members and so after a while 
he was passed on with love to 
Joanne.  

Having spent a short time with her he was again passed on to 
someone else. This has continued and is still enjoyed by the 
recipients. It is all about sharing love for each other to show we 
care and a thank you to everyone who helps make Just Good 
Friends what it is today.  

In the picture we have lovely Millie McGill sharing the love and 
passing Cyril onto Joanne Moxham and June Smith.  

http://justgoodfriends.org.uk/

